From: "OPP MPB Financial Services Unit (OPP)" < <a href="mailto:OPP.MPB.Financial.Services.Unit@opp.ca">OPP.MPB.Financial.Services.Unit@opp.ca</a>

**Date:** February 29, 2024 at 3:09:05 PM EST **To:** Dan O'Mara < <a href="mailto:dan.omara@temagami.ca">dan.omara@temagami.ca</a>>

Subject: Temagami M - October to December 2023 Detachment Revenues

Good afternoon,

Revenues collected for worked performed by detachment staff is credited to municipalities quarterly throughout the year, approximately two months after the end of the quarter.

We are pleased to advise October to December 2023 revenue credits have been sent to Ontario Shared Services (OSS) for processing and should be issued within the week. Your municipality will be receiving a credit memo in the amount of \$344.52.

The breakdown of the October to December revenue credit is as follows:

Security Checks = \$287 Reports = \$0 Fingerprints = \$57.52 Other = \$0

We have been advised by OSS a call to 1-877-535-0554 is required to apply the credit to an outstanding invoice.

Should you have any questions please email <a href="mailto:OPP.MPB.Financial.Services.Unit@opp.ca">OPP.MPB.Financial.Services.Unit@opp.ca</a>.

Respectfully,

MPB Financial Services Unit